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SGFS has briefly reviewed document EWOS/TLG/93/181 - RWS Technical Report of the

Registration of Object Identifiers in ISPs, and makes the following comments :

- SGFS agrees in principle to the change that is proposed concerning TR10000-1,
and from this meeting agrees that it is possible to have more than one profile
defined in an ISP part. SGFS is not sending out a new edition of TR10000-1 at t
his point in time, but will keep this document as an approved commentary to
TR10000-1 until it does so.

- SGFS could not review the proposed RWS-TR in detail. Still, a question has been
raised on Note 3 in Page 3, which (in addition to a possible typo, class identifier
being N3 and not N2), seems unclear and may be interpreted as self-
contradictory.

- SGFS encourages the workshops to send the revised text of this proposed RWS-
TR to SGFS, possibly with proposed new text for TR10000-1 that implement the
change.



